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Board and Management Changes  
 

Western Yilgarn NL (ASX: WYX) (“Western Yilgarn” or “the Company”) is pleased to announcement the 

appointment of Pedro Kastellorizos as a Non-Executive Director effective close of business 4 October 2024. 

The appointment follows the resignation of John Traicos effective close of business 4 October 2024.  The Company 

thanks John for his efforts since joining the Board in 2021 and wishes him all of the best for the future. 

The Company also advises the departure of Craig Moulton.  Craig will be working with the Company on performing 

a handover before moving onto other endeavors.   

Mr Kastellorizos has been a professional geologist with over 26 years’ experience in the exploration, underground 

mining and the corporate sectors. He has worked within senior technical and executive board positions within 

Australia and London, with vast experience in commodities such as precious metals, precious, battery metals, base 

metals, uranium, molybdenum, tungsten and industrial minerals.  

In 2009, Mr. Kastellorizos was the founder of Genesis Resources Ltd (ASX: GES) along with other board positions 

including Managing Director of Eclipse Metals Ltd (ASX: EPM), CEO of MinRex Resources Ltd (ASX: MMR), Non-

Executive Director of Batavia Mining Ltd (ASX: BTV), Non-Executive Director of Regency Mines plc and groups 

Exploration Manager for Tennant Creek Gold Ltd and Thor Mining plc based in Australia and London.   

Mr. Kastellorizos is currently the Managing Director/CEO of Argent Minerals Ltd (ASX: ARD). 

Authorised for release by the Board of Western Yilgarn NL. 
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